
Greenwood High School

Chorus Booster Club
2023-2024

The Greenwood High School Chorus Booster Club encourages all parents and supporters of the GHS Chorus to join
the Chorus Booster organization. Joining the GHS Chorus Booster Club indicates your support of the GHS Chorus,
the director, and all of the chorus students in their choral activities. Funds raised through the booster membership
dues help cover our general operating expenses for the year such as: *All State weekend expenses *Travel expenses for
Choral Festival, Region Choir, and other events *Music Literature *Event Registrations *Musicians for Concerts
*Workshops attended by the Choral Director *And MUCH More.

As a Booster member, you are invited to attend monthly choral booster meetings that meet on Mondays each month in
the Chorus Room. You will receive an email before booster meetings. You may also choose to join REMIND to receive
reminders. (text @infochorus to 81010 or send an email to infochorus@mail.remind.com ) Visit the GHS Chorus
Webpage! https://ghschorus.weebly.com/ Thank you for your contribution and support of the GHS Chorus students.

Student Name: ________________________________ Grade: ______ Chorus Class: ________________

Parent/ Guardian Name(s)___________________________________________________________________

Best Contact Number(s): ___________________________________________________________________

Best Email Address(s): ____________________________________________________________________

CashApp Name (If using CashApp instead of a check): ___________________________________________

Membership Levels: (Please choose one)
[ ] Member ($20)
Includes your name in every concert program, one GHS Chorus car decal, e-mail and REMIND updates.

[ ] Gold Member ($75)
Includes your name in every concert program, one GHS Chorus car decal, e-mail and REMIND updates.
RESERVED seating for all concerts for up to 6 family members.

*Please make checks payable to GHS Chorus Booster Club or pay using CashApp: $GHSCHORUSBoosterClub.
*Return this form with your Booster Membership Payment.
*Booster memberships may be obtained at any time during the school year, however, your membership must be
submitted by September 3rd to be included in the 1st Concert Program.
*Want to get involved? We have monthly meetings that ALL GHS Chorus parents are invited to attend!
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